

Email: info@storydogs.org.au 📽

🥸 Postal Address: PO Box 5075 Murwillumbah Sth NSW 2484 🐕

👺 www.storydogs.org.au 👺 ABN: 32 603 311 388 👺

October 2017

Dear Principal,

Congratulations on your school being committed to improving literacy outcomes for your students by being part of the Story Dogs program.

Story Dogs are excited to be a part of your school community. Your school is now part of the National Story Dogs program that reaches over 165 schools nationally.

Our programs are most successful when there is a strong and healthy collaboration between our Dog Teams and your staff, with feedback going both ways.

A friendly reminder of the agreement signed by yourself and Story Dogs which includes your commitment to organising a School Fundraising event each year whilst Story Dogs are committed to your school.

Please do not hesitate to contact Story Dogs if we can be of any assistance or with ideas for Story Dogs fundraising events.

Please find enclosed a poster to put up in your school reception.

We look forward to a long and successful relationship with your school, helping many of your students become confident lifelong readers.

Yours Sincerely

Janine and Leah

Co-Founders